
You’re 
Invited

Sharon Valášek, Honorary Consul of the Czech Republic & 
Ross Marine, Honorary Consul of the Slovak Republic

cordially invite you to a reception and special exhibit 

from the Czech Republic commemorating the

75th Anniversary of the Lidice Tragedy 
	 Friday, July 14, 2017, 6:00 p.m.

Buttonwood Art Space & Gallery
3013 Main St. Kansas City, MO 64108 | (816) 285.9040

The exhibit honors the lasting memory of the 
annihilation of Lidice, which was razed to the 

ground by the Nazis, June 10, 1942 in retaliation 
for the assassination of Reinhard Heydrich.

Park on street or behind the gallery
RSVP by July 7, 2017

Questions to Sharon Valášek
svalasek@kc.rr.com or 816.213.5847


